
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
Illinois Bobcats 12/26/2017 
Over the Christmas holiday weekend December 23rd to 26th, 2017, a Bobcat S-250 Skid Steer staged for 
snow removal was stolen from a parking lot at 1316 N Route 59, Naperville, Illinois. Around the same time 
frame a Bobcat S-570 was stolen from 636 Raymond Drive, also in Naperville.   

Please forward this alert to anyone that may have witnessed activity at the locations and investigators 
working similar crimes. 

Contact Naperville Det. Stahulak (630) 420-8715 
Equipment Details:    
Route 59 Theft  
Make/Model: 2006 Bobcat S-250 
Type: Skid Steer Loader  
Product ID Number: 530911716 
Machine has a green roof 

 
Pictured are examples of the two models. The 
PIN plate on the S-250 is above the left rear 
tire, inset from the loader boom and hydraulic 
cylinder. The PIN plate on the S-570 is in the 
same location on the right side of the 
machine. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Law Enforcement - For access to NER's 
equipment ownership registration and theft 
records, and for machine identification 
assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online 
access, see www.ner.net/law-enforcement.html 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html  

National Equipment Register 
545 Washington Blvd Jersey City, NJ 07310           866-663-7872 www.ner.net 

Raymond Drive Theft  
Make/Model: 2014 Bobcat S-570 
Type: Skid Steer Loader  
Product ID Number: ALM413302 
Owner Applied Number: 96928 
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